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The Southern Highlands is overwhelmingly unprepared for this kind of development. 

Our roads are barely capable of allowing the normal day to day traffic the addition of trucks and increased use 
is not feasible with the current traffic allowances and state of the roads. The local community have had to deal 
with constant roads in disrepair and roads repairs washing away every time it rains adding heavy vehicles will 
only compound the issue dramatically. 

This location is also much to close to the township of mossvale and is surrounded by local schools, It would be 
exceptionally irresponsible to expose this children to plastic fumes on a day to day basis, with no idea the long 
term effect it may have on there lungs. 

This is not an appropriate place for this development and I hope that all of the opposition to this site will be 
taken in to consideration and find a more appropriate location to have this kind of development. 
 

 




